
From: Tom Mullan < >  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 12:43 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: Orange the World Campaign request for lighting 
 
Hi.  Greater Van Grandmothers Advocacy Network (grandmothersadvocacy.org) thanks Port Moody for 
lighting City Hall in Orange on November 25th for several years.  You have agreed to do this again this 
year, but we are asking that you extend this lighting for the full 16 days of the campaign which ends on 
December 10, Human Rights Day.  I have checked your lights schedule and this doesn’t seem to conflict 
with other groups.  Our wish is to bring this staggering problem to greater awareness and are working to 
get an article in the local newspaper.  Gender-based violence has greatly increased during the COVID 
pandemic to the point it has been called a Shadow Pandemic.  More light is needed on the 
issue.  Thanks, Gail Mullan  or    
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